On eve of International Children’s Day officials of Altai Territory
Investigations Directorate congratulate children at onco-
hematological department of territorial clinical hospital

On the eve of the International Children’s Day the officials of the Altai Territory Investigations
Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative Committee within the TV project “Hope for Miracle” took
part in a celebration for the children at the oncology and hematology department of the Territorial
Clinical Hospital.

The Investigations Directorate has taken part in the project “Hope for Miracle” for four years and
the fourth year it realizes wishes of children who have been on treatment for years with serious
illnesses. Though the small patients go through serous procedures with fortitude worthy of adults,
they are still children with their wishes and dreams.
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On that day the investigators realized several of their wishes and gave them toys, digital and
computer devices, books.

It is always very pleasant to see happy eyes of children, when their wish comes true. We, adults, put
a part of our soul in each of the presents and hope sincerely that the small patients will soon get
well.
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